
 
 

 

April 28, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro    The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chair        Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, the Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 

Washington, DC 20515     Washington, DC 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for Alhambra Comprehensive Sustainability Plan in fiscal year 2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Alhambra, located at 111 South First 

Street, Alhambra, CA 91801. 

 

The funding would be used to complete a Comprehensive Sustainability Plan to meet the 

community’s current environmental, economic, and other needs without compromising the 

ability of future generations to do the same.  In order to understand and develop appropriate 

sustainability goals, the plan will provide important sustainability information, empower the 

Council and the community, and motivate actions and commitments toward various indicators 

including affordable housing, open space, land use development, solid waste, energy and water 

use, renewable energy, greenhouse emissions, mobility, transportation, and economic vitality.     

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Judy Chu 

Member of Congress 


